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Comments: To whom it may concern,  I am writing to you today to voice my opposition to the reconstruction of

the Emerald Lake Shelter.  This shelter is incompatible with Wilderness and should be removed or allowed to

degrade naturally.   This shelter is a blight on the landscape and sticks out like a giant turd in a grand alpine

meadow.   Non mechanized means should be used to remove the metal structure and the rock walls dismantled,

returning the site to its natural Wilderness state.  

 

To state that this metal 'blob' is somehow part of the Wilderness character is an outrage.  It should not be rebuilt

but instead erased from the landscape.

 

Respectfully,

 

Steve Hahn

 

 


